Hilliard, Nathanial C

From: Tadd S Farmer

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 10:55 AM
To: Hilliard, Nathanial C

Subject: PALDT Election Results

Hi Nathan,

| just wanted to let you know that you have been elected by your peers as the VP of Marketing Design.
Congratulations! | just wanted to touch base with you to determine that you are willing and able to act in this
position during the 2019-20 school year.

My plan is to announce the new officers at our lunch meeting tomorrow (Thursday). If you could let me know
as soon as possible, that would be great. Thanks!

Tadd Farmer

Doctoral Student

Learning Design and Technology
Purdue University



